
 

 

Thursday 8th May 2025  

 

 

Y4 Educational Visit to the ‘Yorkshire Wildlife Park’ Friday 20th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our science unit ‘Who am I?’ - classifying animals, we have planned a trip 

to visit the Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Friday 20th June. We will be taking part in a 

hands-on workshop on animal groups and classification where children will learn 

about and use a classification key, handling a range of bio-facts and live animals as 

part of the session. We will spend the rest of the day exploring the park.  

 

We will be leaving by coach at 8:30am returning to school at approximately 5:30pm.  

 

Children need to wear school uniform and require a packed lunch and a water 

bottle on the day. If your child is eligible for free school meals and you would like a 

lunch to be provided by school please notify the school office. Please do not send 

your child with fizzy drinks; their normal school water bottle will be sufficient. 

 

The cost of the trip is £22.60 which includes the coach fare, park entrance and the 

workshop session.  

 

There is a gift shop where the children can purchase a souvenir of the day. Please 

do not send your child with more than £10. The children will be responsible for their 

own money during the trip.  

 
Payment and consent are to be made via your ParentPay account by Friday 

6th June 2025.  

 
 
Many Thanks, 

 

 

Miss Danks and Miss Fletcher 

 
 


